
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The Mission Plate for September will continue to go to Southbridge Community 
Connections to buy socks and underwear for the needy in our town. 
 A new food pantry plan has been put in place.  The foods we will be collecting for the 
month of September are Hamburger Helper, Tuna Helper, beef stew, soup, Spaghettios, soup 
mix (like Lipton's chicken noodle), Ramen noodles. Please see the September Tidings for more 
information or see Rose Reith with questions.   
 Please join us for a fun and informative fall Bible Study.  Our sessions began on 
September 19th.  Sessions will follow on the 1st, 3rd, and 5th Wednesday evening (no meeting 
on Halloween, Oct 31st).  Cheese, bread, snacks, and wine will be provided.  Sessions will be 
from 6:30 PM until 8:00 PM, and may move from home to home if a participant chooses to 
make such an invitation.   The curriculum content will include brief videos on how to read the 
Holy Scriptures and have a specific focus on the portions of St. Mark to be read.  These are 
brief, approximately 7 minutes.  The videos are to be followed by a short discussion until 7:00 
PM.    Please see Fr. Richard for more information.  
 

 
Sunday, October 7  

@ the 9:30 a.m.  
Worship Service! 

  
Adults and children are invited to bring animals, both large (leashed) 

and small, real or toy, for a special blessing which will take place just before the peace.  All are 
welcome. 

 


